Crescenta Valley United Methodist Church Mask Update
Our California-Pacific Annual Conference approach has been to follow the guidelines of the CDC, the State Government, and Local Agencies, based upon current trends.  CVUMC follows this approach.
Currently, wearing masks indoors is voluntary, although we recommend that immunocompromised individuals continue to mask indoors. We continue to practice social distancing if we are not wearing masks, and while sitting in the pews.
We remind you, and the people with whom you associate closely, to test if you or they have symptoms, stay at home if you are not feeling well, and consider taking additional precautions if you or they are at high risk for severe illness.
Thank you for following these requirements to keep everyone safe and healthy.
Pastor Louise Fairweathre-Baxter

